From: mrianne jacobs-|im

Sent: 30 July 2024 16:53

To: Elaine Quigley; Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2024/2423/P: Templar House - No Comment

2024/2423/P: Templar House - No Comment
Dear Elaine,

The BCAAC was given virtually no time put in a response to this application all be it that it has "No
Comment".

What is unacceptable however is that the application was registered on June 25" & then apparently
granted on June 28th, 3 days later. Though listed as 'non material amendments' these were in fact quite
substantial amendments.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



